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24 July 2023 

 

RETRACTION OF ASX RELEASE 

Castillo Copper Limited (ASX: CCZ or the Company) released an announcement titled “Initial pit 
optimisation delivers A$28m NPV for Big One” (Announcement) announcement on 13 July 2023. 

Following discussions with ASX, the Company retracts the Announcement. 

This information is not consistent with ASX Listing Rules 5.16.6 as the Company has based its 
productions targets in the Announcement on an inferred resource.   

As a consequence of the retraction of the Announcement, the Company advises that investors 
should not rely on the retracted Announcement for their investment decisions. 

 

Authorised by the Board of Castillo Copper Limited. 

 

Dale Hanna 

Company Secretary 


